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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1.   qldwater Response to 30 Year Water Plan
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

The Queensland Water Directorate (qldwater) response to the 30 year water plan discussion paper has been submitted to the Department of Energy and Water Supply and is now available in the members area of our website. 

The response was compiled by the Queensland Water Directorate (qldwater), representing the urban water sector. The information in this response was collated from discussion and meetings with industry
members from across the State, focussed strategic discussions with representative industry groups and surveys conducted by qldwater based on the themes of the Discussion Paper.  We thank all our members who contributed to this response.  

To view the document, please visit our website www.qldwater.com.au – members must log in first to access the document.


~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2.  Plumbing Industry Council – Notifiable Work
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
To cut red tape in the plumbing and drainage industry, a category of work called ‘notifiable work’ was introduced in November 2012.  Plumbers and drainers will benefit from these reforms with an average saving of up to six weeks on approval and inspection timeframes for work that previously required local government approval. 

The vast majority of work undertaken in existing buildings will be notifiable work, including: 
1. kitchen and bathroom additions and renovations 
1. installing or replacing hot water heaters 
1. installing fixtures in an existing home (for example, toilets, showers and sinks) 
1. extending or altering pipe work. 

Licensed plumbers are required to lodge Form 4s within 10 business days of completing notifiable work.  The PIC is committed to ensuring that high standards of plumbing and drainage work are maintained which is why they are working with local governments to undertake audit programs across Queensland.
Information about the scope of the program can be found online at www.hpw.qld.gov.au/notifiablework. For questions relating to notifiable work, members can call Master Plumbers' on 07 3273 0800 or contact the PIC’s Notifiable Work Hotline on 1800 264 585 or email notifiablework@qld.gov.au. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
3.   Australian Water Association State of the Water Sector Survey
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

AWA has announced that their annual State of the Water Sector Survey has opened.

The Survey, developed by AWA and Deloitte, provides unmatched insight into the views of water sector professionals about their own industry.

.AWA need as many respondents as possible, with all respondents going into a draw to win a $1000 voucher to Flight Centre!

Answer the survey now!
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